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April 20, 2005

Richard D. Crouse
Boiiermakers Business Agent Locai 13
1035 Cherimoya Street
York, PA 17404

Dear Mr. Crouse,

On behalf of the Susquehanna Steam Electric Station I would like to thank you, all the
Boilermakers, and their supporting staff for your work on the Moisture Separators during
the 12Ih Refueling and lnspection Outage. The upgrade of this equipment was a
significant challenge. As you know, the conditions were hot, tight and difficult. There
were a number of setbacks and issues. The project did fall substantially behind.
However, those obstacles were overcome by the dedication and hard work of those
involved. That recovery was so intense, that all the lost time was regained. That was a
tremendous accomplishment.

I had an opportunity to meet and speak with a number of the folks at the orientation
breakfast prior to the refueling outage, I was impressed with their dedication and
openness. Please let everyone know how much we appreciated their efforts. I look
forward to working with all of them again during the upgrade of Unit 1 Moisture
Separators in early 2006.

Sincerely, \
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Britt T. McKinney
Vice President-Nuclear Site Operations
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